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Newsletter 16 19th March 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Great Week  

It has been a busy week with children getting into the swing of their rou-

tines and it culminating in a great dance -a-thon today in aid of Comic Relief.  

The sponsor forms that have come in have been astounding, with a staggering 

£595 being promised to the cause.  The children have had an awesome day, 

which has been full of fun and giggles.  We ask that all pledges are handed in 

next week, so that we can get the money sent in to the charity.  You can also 

pay direct on -line. Thank you everyone for your amazing support.  

Sad Goodbyes  

As we approach the end of the term, we will also be reaching the end of an 

era as we will be saying goodbye to some much loved, long -serving members 

of staff who have, between them, served 79 years at Godshill.  Mrs Lee will 

be saying goodbye after 11 years, sharing her love for music and arts which 

allowed so many childrenõs talents to shine and the hall to be filled with song. 

We will also be saying goodbye to Mrs Mannix from her teaching assistant 

role and Mrs Brayford from the school, which they both have dedicated 34 

years to, supporting so many children in their time, possibly including some of 

the parents of children attending Godshill now.  I know Mrs Brayford loves 

to walk and explore with her husband, so if you pass her, make sure you say 

hello.  I am sure, once restrictions are lifted, Mrs Brayford will enjoy travel-

ling to many distant locations.  Mrs Mannix is definitely looking forward to 

spending more time with her family, including all of her grandchildren, who 

will really love to have her around more.  We are not completely losing Mrs 

Mannix just yet though, as she will be continuing with her office work.   

 

https://www.facebook.com/godshillprimary.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/GodshillPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/gods.hillprimary/


 

Front of the School  

There have been complaints regarding access to the footpath and use of 

the bus stop area during drop off and collection times, where people, in-

cluding children walking independently, are having to walk in the road to 

get by.  We appreciate that this is difficult as we cannot change the 

amount of space available to us, but we do ask that you give way, where 

possible, to allow passers by.  To help ease congestion at the front of the 

school and make this a little easier,  parents are permitted to use the 

space inside the school wall.  We also ask that you continue to follow our 

previous request of being prompt with timings and departures, and making 

sure that masks are worn and space is given.   Thank you for your contin-

ued support and understanding.   

 

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to 

seeing you all next week.  

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE OF PE DAYS  

FOR SOME CLASSES  
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This week in preschool we have been exploring the story of the 

Three Little Pigs.  We have been looking at all of our houses and 

how they are different.  The children have enjoyed using the 

woodwork table and making different models.  They have all      

followed the instructions carefully and handled all of the tools. 


